Subject:  Community Cleanup Opportunities (08/17/2022)
Please make note of the dates for the following forthcoming cleanup opportunities:
On Saturday, September 17, your Wild Pointe Ranch Homeowners Association will be sponsoring a cleanup day for residents of the development.  Through a partnership with Little Dumpsters, we will be arranging the placement of three dumpsters at various locations within the development so that residents can dispose of items not normally handled through our scheduled trash removal service.  Hours of availability will be from 9:00 AM through 3:00 PM.  This is an excellent opportunity for residents to not only dispose of unneeded items around the house, but also to clean up their properties to ensure conformance with existing guidelines at no direct cost to them.
Volunteers are needed to monitor the drop off points (to be communicated in a future announcement) to ensure only Wild Pointe Ranch residents are using the dumpsters, and that the applicable guidelines and restrictions for their use are adhered to.  If interested, please contact T.R. Rice at 303.514.5842 or TR@RiceLLC-Law.com prior to the week of the event.
For a complete list of conditions and prohibited items, please visit the Little Dumpsters website using this link:  Guidelines and Restrictions
 On Tuesday, September 27, PaintCare will be sponsoring a paint recycling, drop-off and giveaway event at Big R (located at 650 Beverly Street, Elizabeth CO  80107) between the hours of 2:00 PM and 6:00 PM.  Registration is required for households; more information can be found at: Paint Drop-Off and Giveaway Event - Big R Registration, Tue, Sep 27, 2022 at 2:00 PM | Eventbrite

